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From: martha jones <pdq99pdq@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 7:04 PM
To: Rep. Blazejewski, Christopher R.
Cc: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: bill 7373
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Dear Rep, 
 
No one ever saved their life or their families lives with a gun that was locked in a safe. 
 
Besides being dangerous to the safety of law abiding gun owners, this law will criminalize the innocent.  Is there a similar 
bill to force people to lock their cars in a garage?  
 
 
S. 
M. K. Place 


